
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Donald, Patricia"
Cc: Williams, Luke; "Mann, Ryan"
Subject: RE: EMSU #214
Date: Thursday, April 26, 2018 12:17:00 PM
Attachments: Aerial2017_EMSU214.pdf

Ms. Donald:
 
The final C-141 is not accepted for 1RP-4168. There are two USGS wells identified within 1 mile
radius with estimated depth to groundwater between 51-100 ft. bgs. Furthermore, a NMOSE
monitoring well (L-13394), 1 mile North of the release location indicated depth to groundwater at
approximately 85 ft. bgs in 2013. At a minimum, confirmatory soil samples of the presumed release
location are required.
 
Please be advised that aerial imagery from February 2, 2017, captured an apparent reportable
release at the facility, approximately 200 ft. North of the release location (see attached). NMOCD
does not have a record of this incident. Please inform.
 
NMOCD database indicates State minerals and State surface for the Unit Letter K as written. GPS
coordinates placed the release in L11. NMSLO can verify.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 

From: McDaniel, James <James_McDaniel@xtoenergy.com> 
Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2017 8:54 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: Williams, Luke <Luke_Williams@xtoenergy.com>
Subject: EMSU #214
 
 
 
James McDaniel
EH&S Supervisor
CHMM #15676
CSP #30009
XTO Energy Inc.
382 Road 3100
Aztec, New Mexico 87410
Phone: 505.333.3701 | Mobile: 505.787.0519
james_mcdaniel@xtoenergy.com

An ExxonMobil Subsidiary
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Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 1:02 PM
To: McDaniel, James
Cc: Williams, Luke
Subject: electronic copies of reports
 
Mr. McDaniel:
 
For the reports dropped off at the NMOCD-Hobbs office today, please submit them in electronic
format as well. I do not work with paper copies.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 

mailto:Olivia.yu@state.nm.us

